[COMPANY LETTERHEAD]
[Date]
The Honorable [First Name Last Name]
[Address]
[City, State Zip code]
Re:
[Broadcaster] seeks to significantly raises cost to carry [TV station/call signals] in [district/state] 
Dear [Senator/Representative Last Name]:
I would like to make you aware of a demand made by [broadcaster] that will likely impact [cable provider] customers in [your district/state]. [Broadcaster] is refusing to allow [cable provider] to carry [TV station/call signals] unless [cable provider] accepts a per subscriber fee increase of [XX] percent. Because [cable provider] finds this cost increase to be unreasonable, we are working diligently to come to a better agreement.  
A combination of factors has led to this unfortunate situation. Most notably, outdated and overly prescriptive federal retransmission consent and network non-duplication laws and regulations have granted corporate broadcasters both a monopoly in their markets and the right to demand significant fees for their signals. When combined, the two rules give broadcasters extraordinary market power in their retransmission consent negotiations with cable operators, allowing them to make “take-it-or-leave-it” deals.
These laws allow national corporate broadcasters to negotiate fees with local cable providers every three years, and local companies like [cable provider] have one goal in these negotiations: To secure the lowest possible rates for our customers and ensure uninterrupted television programming. 

But [broadcaster] has its own agenda, which is to increase its retransmission rates to make up for shrinking audiences and lost advertising revenue. Retransmission fees have risen about 30 times over the last decade while network primetime audiences fell by more than half, according to Nielsen and SNL Kagan.

Because [cable provider] does not think it is fair to place this financial burden on our customers, we are disputing the extremely high rate increase. With these broadcast TV fees expected to continue their steep incline in the years to come, we think this trend is unsustainable, and we are fighting back.

Unfortunately, [broadcaster]’s negotiating tool is taking the station off the air. We are trying to come to an agreement to restore the programs our communities love without caving to extremely high fees that will only benefit national corporations at the expense of the people of [city/market]. 

We will continue to do our part to continue negotiations in good faith, but we are concerned about [broadcaster]’s actions.  
We will keep you abreast of the negotiations as they evolve. Meanwhile, we are happy to answer any questions you may have regarding this matter. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
[Electronic signature]
[Name]
[Title]
[Cable Provider]
